
 
Director’s Monthly Report 

April 1 – April 21 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of April 1 to April 21, 2017. 
 

Wednesday, April 5th, 2017 
• Attended the 7th Annual Autism Awareness Evening at the CEC  

 
Thursday, April 6th, 2017 

• Thanked volunteers and coaches at the Major’s School Cricket  
Recognition Event at Metro Hall  

 
Saturday, April 8th, 2017 

• Moderated panel of participants at the Regional Parent Involvement 
Committee (PIC) Symposium at the Holiday Inn, Toronto Airport  

 
Monday, April 10th, 2017 

• Attended the annual Meagan’s Walk Crane Ceremony at The Hospital  
of Sick Kids 

 
Tuesday, April 18th, 2017 

• Will attend Easter Mass at the CEC  
• Will attend the Villa Charity Open House Event regarding redevelopment 
 updates to the community 

 
Thursday, April 20th, 2017 

• Will deliver greetings at the Exemplary Practice Awards Ceremony  
at the CEC  

 
Friday, April 21st, 2017 

• Will assist with the Clean City’s Toronto Together Campaign at St. Wilfrid 
School with Major Tory and Pinball Clemons 


